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4 December 2019
NSW Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing December 2019 meeting - Communique

The Ministerial Advisory Council on Ageing held its fifth Council meeting for 2019 on 4 December at NSW Parliament House.

Council reviewed the MACA 2019 highlights document and after careful consideration Council decided to extend the 2019 Strategic Plan into a two yearly plan and then have it every two years going forward. 

The Council agreed that the planning meeting on Wednesday 5 February 2020 will focus on extending the current Strategic Plan into a two yearly plan and in developing mechanisms for how the MACA can align its priorities with the development and consultations for the NSW Ageing Strategy 2021. 

DCJ presented an evaluation report on the MACA Media Awards which outlined and measured the effectiveness of the media and communications components and activities undertaken to support the 2019 MACA Media Awards. Council noted the success of the promotional activity with a 41% increase in received nominations. The social media component saw the campaign securing over 10,000 engagement reactions on Facebook, and had one Tweet viewed over 9,000 times. The MACA thanked the DCJ media team for its stellar work on the event and for the evaluation report.
During the ensuing discussion, Council agreed to further consider and review the MACA Media Award’s purpose and objectives at the planning day to determine the approach to deliver on the Award’s strategies for 2020.

The MACA received a presentation on the Vulnerable Communities Portfolio and updates on the various conferences attended by MACA members, including the AAG conference and the Public Spaces Design conference.
Council thanked Stephen Teulan and Valerie Pratt for their invaluable contributions to the MACA and wished them well for their future. 
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